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Measure Description: 
Directs Department of Corrections to establish risk assessment tool applicable to sex offenders.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Parole and Post-Prison Supervision, Cities, Counties, Department of Corrections, Department 
of Justice, Judicial Department, Oregon Criminal Justice Commission, Oregon Health Authority (OHA), 
Oregon State Police (OSP), Oregon Youth Authority (OYA), Psychiatric Security Review Board 
  
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact:  See Analysis 
 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Judiciary Committee to 
the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. A more complete analysis on the bill will be prepared as the 
measure is considered in the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


